
        Carter’s Class Newsletter 3/23/18 
     Happy Thursday!  We hope you had a great week~ We had a great week here at 
school!  

Comm.Arts:   We are doing a lot of reviewing of reading skills and we are working 
on our end of the year reading assessments.  We worked with Easter words in 
Spelling this week. Congratulations to all the 100%’s on the test last week!! 

Math: We are still on topic 16 which is over Geometry~ students learned how to 
draw and measure angles using a protractor! We will have a test next Friday over 
topic 16.  

Science- We are still learning about Force and Motion in Science. 

* *Fourth Grade MAP testing will start in April. Our class will be testing April 19th 
and 20th and April 23rd- 25th.   

 *Fourth Graders will attend "Bump City" in Blue Springs on Monday, May 14th.  We will 
send permission slips home mid-April with all the details. There will be no cost to attend 
this field trip thanks to our wonderful PTO!  

*Congratulations to Brady from our class! He read 19 ½ books this month for the OUE 
Reading Challenge!  April is our last month for the challenge ~ Students must read at least 
7 books to earn the incentives which includes a free chapter book.   

*Please continue to communicate with your child what their transportation arrangements 
will be if there is a change. Please make sure you write a note in your child’s planner or give 
the office staff a call with any changes. You have done a great job this year with this!!!  

*No school Friday, March 30th.  

*April 2nd, 3rd and 13th are all snow make-up days.  

*Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about school or your 
child.  

                               Have a great Easter weekend!   Mrs. Carter 


